
  
   

 

 
BWS/SWGS Choral Concert 2016 

Saturday 23rd April 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am writing to invite you to our annual choral concert on Saturday 23rd April. This year, the concert 
will be held in Salisbury Cathedral and it will start at 7.30pm. The programme features mostly 
British music – as befits St George’s Day.  In addition, each school choir will perform items 
individually. 
  
Tickets are now available, priced at £12 for adults and £6 for children under 16. Tickets will also be 
on sale on the night. 
 
Deadline for payment: Friday 22nd April 2016    

 

PAYMENT OPTIONS:  

Online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

Debit/Credit card: Telephone Finance Office 01722 333851 ext. 260. 
 
 
Please note that there is no parking at the Cathedral. 
  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr C. A Fay (Director of Music) 
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